
 

 
 
 
 
 
Our Ref: LD/KH/cc/Year 10 Parents Evening re-scheduled 
 
4th December 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 

Rescheduled Year 10 Parents Evening  
 
I am writing to sincerely apologise for the disruption we experienced during Parents Evening 
on Thursday 3rd December 2020, due to issues, which were unfortunately beyond our control.    
 
Understandably, you will want to receive updates on your child’s progress so we have 
arranged another date for Parents Evening to take place virtually on Thursday 21st January 
2021 between 4.00 – 7.00pm. 
 
We have held two successful virtual events to date and neither have been disrupted therefore 
I am reassured that we should not have the same challenges again. 
 
For the rescheduled date, you will be able to rebook appointments with staff that were 
interrupted or that were not fulfilled during yesterday evening’s event using the same log in 
details for the original event.  We ask that you do not book appointments with teachers who 
you were able to meet.  The booking system will be open to book appointments from 12th 
January 2021.  We will send you a text reminder closer to the date.  
 
Once again, please accept my apologies for the difficulties experienced.  
 
If you have any queries, please contact postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Ms L Draycott 
Headteacher 


